
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPDATED CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

 

 
We would like to inform you that construction work involving the replacement of underground 

sanitary pipes will be continuing on 10th Ave, between 52nd Street and 51st Street. These 

upgrades are necessary to increase the capacity of the existing sanitary pipes and prevent future 

flooding. 

 

To facilitate this work, the intersection of south 52nd Street and north 52nd street on 10th Ave will 

be closed starting August 24th. This closure is expected to remain in effect throughout the 

project, which is anticipated to last until September 20th, weather permitting. During this time, 

access to 10th Ave from 51st Street will be restricted. Please refer to the attached traffic plan and 

adjust your routes accordingly. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your cooperation. If you have 

any questions or concerns, please contact one of the following team members: 

 

 

Andrew Meier Project Supervisor 780-292-5860 

Ryan Howse Superintendent 780-297-1320 

GS Construction Office: Ext. 0 GS Office 780-962-3544 

 

 

We thank you in advance for your cooperation, 

 

G.S. Construction 
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